From: Tei Williams - Press & Arts Marketing
Sent: 15 April 2014 11:05
To: Planning
Subject: 14/00412/F

Dear Chief Planning Officer

I had not thought I would have to be writing to you again so soon about another Planning Application for Deddington.  

I do appreciate that new houses are needed in all rural areas, however I have major objections to the size of these developments and the lack of affordable housing. Given that the large Pegasus application was approved late last year to find the Banner application following so quickly on its heels is frightening.  If permission is granted there will be little time to analyse the impact the former development will have on Deddington and its infrastructure and for you to ask for Banner Homes Ltd to take these things into account when offering up its plans.

Deddington is currently developing our Neighbourhood Plan and suggest it might be a good idea to see what that contains before further large scale projects are approved.  I understand that with the Pegasus development the village has already fulfilled its Housing Quota scheduled until 2031.

I know this is a tough decision for you and your committee but I am hoping that you will listen to our thoughts,  more development yes, but smaller numbers in more locations would help Deddington keeps it’s community feel.

regards

tei

